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W/C 13th Jubliee & 70th Birthday  
                 Celebrations 
15th Y5 Junior Roadwatch 
16th Y5 Junior Roadwatch 
16th School Celebration Picnic 
21st Nursery—Heathrow Gym 
24th Y4 Lookout Discovery Centre 
24th—26th Y6 Residential 
24th Nursery Open Day 
24th Nursery Closed to pupils 
28th Nursery—Wild Fang reptiles in 
 school 
29th & 30th Whole School Photograph 
July—Kindness 
1st Y2 Kew gardens 
5th Swap Day 
5th Y6 visiting new schools 
8th No Nursery 
8th Summer Fayre 
8th Reports to parents 
14th Optional parents evening 
21st  No Nursery 
21st End of term—finish at 1:30pm  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you all 
managed to have some quality family time and enjoy the 
wonderful Jubilee celebrations. These celebrations will 
continue into next week for us as we have a very busy 
week planned full of art, music and history as well as our 
whole school picnic next Thursday.  
Despite being the first week back, it has been a busy one. 
We returned to school to hear the amazing news that Bea-
vers has been awarded an Eco Schools Green Flag and we 
are now officially an Eco School. Mrs Ludhra and her team 
of Eco Warriors have worked incredibly hard over many months to achieve this won-
derful accolade. Beavers can confidently and clearly demonstrate our commitment to 
learning about environmental issues and continue to empower children to protect 
our planet. We are so proud of the difference our Eco Warriors have made and con-
tinue to make. We also welcomed award winning children’s author Gareth P Jones, 
who delivered two captivating and inspirational assemblies to KS1 and KS2, read a fun 
filled story to Reception and officially opened our wonderful new school library, while 
also answering a wealth of questions from some of our budding authors and the Li-
brary Squad. A special thank you to Mrs Golding, Miss Cannon and Tina Cox for their 
hard work in getting the library ready and making it such an inviting place for children 
to visit while also promoting the importance of reading for pleasure. Reception visit-
ed West Wittering seaside on Thursday and Friday. This is always a favourite trip 
which was so nice to bring back following the pandemic and this year it did not disap-
point. The children had the most wonderful time exploring the sand, collecting shells, 
burying friends and teachers and paddling in the sea. I was lucky enough to accompa-
ny Reception on both days and can confidently say that the children have made won-
derful memories that will last for years to come.   

 Issue 27 
10th June 2022 

Attendance 
Good attendance is very im-

portant for learning!   
Attendance cup winners were: 

KS1  
1st:Amber—97% 

2nd: Orange—96% 
3rd: Primrose—96%  

KS2  
1st: Green—97% 

2nd: Crimson—95% 
3rd: Lime—95%  

 
Well done! 

Last month we applied for the Eco School Flag and we did it!   

We are now an Eco-School and have been awarded with a Distinction Green Flag.  

During this programme our Eco Warriors have been simply great and in celebration of 
this achievement the Eco Committee enjoyed eating cake, biscuits and crisps. Look out 
for the Green Flag arriving soon!  

         Phonics Screening 

Well done to Year 1 who 
worked very hard this week 
with their Phonics Screening! 

Queen’s Jubilee & Beavers 70th Birthday Picnic 

We are having a celebration picnic on Thursday 
16th of June. Please can the children come 
dressed in red, white and blue! Thank you! 

https://www.facebook.com/Beavers-Community-Primary-School-107638227593773/


Community News —  

Barbara Moses 

Community Liaison Officer 

Golden Ticket:  

Awarded for:   Good Values, Good Behaviour  

Wk beginning 27th May 2022 
Lime – Fayton                 Silver—Liam 

Jade - Zahra              Jet– Caitlin 
Green - Nimra                Ebony—Ayaan 
Lavender – Felix 
Lilac – Floyd 
Purple - Navsukhman 
Ruby – Samer 
Red – Tseruja 
Crimson – Anda 
Ebony – Ayaan 
Crimson – Anda 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
 

NEW clubs: STEM club for KS1 and KS2 will start on the 16th of June, the charge is £5 per child.  
Your place will be reserved once payment is received through Parent Pay. 
 

Japanese KS2 – if you are interested, please ask you class teacher for a registration form.   
 

On Tuesday 14th of June, we will host a coffee morning to 
celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with  

parents/carers. 

All are welcome to join us. 

             Pupil Governors 

The pupil governors’ current topic of discussion has included the volume of traffic in 
the morning at pick up times: 



Congratulations to Ishika for winning the Pupil Governor Logo competition! 

And the litter in and around the area of the school: 



We still have places for: 
 

Japanese Club with Mr Elgar for KS2 on Tuesdays 
STEM Club with Year 1 teachers for KS1/2 on Thursdays 
You can sign up with the class teacher or Ms Moses. 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Football – OHM sports 
Years 2 & 3 

(£3 per session) 
  

Dodgeball – OHM 
Sports 

Years 1,2,3,4,5 & 6 
(£3 per session) 

  

Football – OHM sports 
Reception & Yr1 
(£3 per session) 

  

STEM Club – TL 
Year 1 teachers. 

Total cost £5 (ParentPay) 
Max 30 children 

KS1 7 KS2 
(16th June start) 

Football – OHM sports 
Years 4, 5 & 6 

(£3 per session) 
  

Karate Club 
(£5 per session) 

  
  

Japanese – TL 
KS2 

Max: 10 Children 
Location: Sky Class 

      



            Our Library Opening! 

To help with the official opening of our new school library, we were lucky enough 
to have Gareth P Jones visiting our school this week.  

He is a published author who has written over 45 books. It was lovely to see the 
children so excited and engaged during his assembly. I am sure he has inspired 
many to pick up a book and read or have a go at writing their own story.   

The children have really missed out on these experiences over the past couple of 
years and I hope this is something they will remember for many years to come.  

     Hounslow Junior Book Award 2022.  

On Thursday, 9 children from years five and six (Maja, Casey, Kayden, Jakub, Noah, Roxanne, Hafsa, Manrett and Rinad) took part in 
the award ceremony for the Hounslow Junior Book Award 2022. The children have read 6 books over the past few months and had 
to decide which were their top three. The winner of the award this year went to Phil Earle for his book When The Sky Falls. The chil-
dren had an amazing opportunity to meet the author, Onjali Q. Rauf, who spoke to them about how she was inspired to write her 
book, The Boy At The Back Of The Class, about a refugee and her work in supporting refugees who are yet to find a permanent home 
in a different country. All six books from the Hounslow Junior Book Award will be available to read in the library soon.  



Chrissie News 

Holly took Chrissie to visit the Nursery children and they really enjoyed meeting her. Some of the children gave 
her a stroke. Visit us again soon! 

Sunshine class enjoyed playing with sand, in preparation for 
our beach trip. 

              Football News 

The Beavers boys football team attended another friendly match against St 
Jude’s. What an intense game it was! The boys performed incredibly well and 
won the game 4-2!                                                                                                     
Miss Raval and Miss Moses are so proud of how the boys worked well as a 
team and really stepped up to the challenge. Once again well done to every 
single one of the boys who participated!   



 

It is so important to stay healthy and fit! Eat well for you and the planet. 

For more information please visit: https://www.nutrition.org.uk/healthy-eating-week/ 


